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Mr. John F. Norrir, of the TTerald, also spoke in reply to the

toast, after which

The Chairman gave the " Next Merry Meeting," and

Rev. A. J. Bray proposed the health of the Chairman, with a

vole of thanks for the admirable manner in which he had presided

and carried out the programme.

The gathering then dispersed.


